
KS1 SATs



Due to Covid, there were no KS1 SATS in 2020 
or 2021. They will be taking place again this 

year. They will be taking place throughout the 
month of May



At The Leys, we take the children to do their KS1 SATs in small groups 
with their class teacher or another familiar adult. 
Children are generally unaware that they are formal tests. There is no 
set time limit as to how long the tests will take and the teachers will 
judge if any child needs a break.

The children have received experience of SATs style questions 
throughout the year to help prepare them for the real thing.



KS1 SATs

The SATs are broken into English and Maths.
These are then further split into:
English:                                                          Maths:
Writing = No test.                                     Paper 1-Arithmetic
Spelling and grammar
Reading comprehension
(Paper 1 and Paper 2)                               Paper 2 Reasoning

The following slides have some examples of the sort of questions they will see.



Maths Reasoning

These questions are word problem style questions. The children have 
seen similar questions throughout the year in maths lessons. 

A teacher will read the question to the child if they are struggling and 
need help. 

The children will be in small groups and a familiar adult will be with 
them.





Reading Paper 1

The children will read a small amount of text and then answer 
questions related to it.

Teachers will not be able to read any of this test to the children but we 
will be with them in small groups and they can take a break if they 
need it.





Reading Paper 2

The children will read some text from a booklet and then answer 
comprehension questions from a related question booklet.

Teachers will not be able to read any of this test to the children but we 
will be with them in small groups and they can take a break if they 
need it.





How can you help?

Our main aim for the KS1 SATs is to keep everything low key and as normal an environment for the children as 
possible. 

There is nothing to be gained by stressing the children out in any way.

They are well prepared for this already.

However- some things you can do to help them be in the best frame of mind (as in any other school day) are:

-Make sure they have had enough sleep.

-Ensure they have eaten a good breakfast.

- Aim for the best attendance possible and keep the school informed if your child is ill.

-Try to read with them every night and AT LEAST 3 times a week.

-Continue to practise 2,5 and 10 times tables with them.


